NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF HOB"ECOF’I‘\IC COMMITTEE:

I am pleased to announce your selection
as a member of the Homecoming Committee and
assure you that we will all be grateful for
your assistance on this important job.....
The first meeting wi 11 be held Sunday, Nov.
12, at 9:30 a.m. in the Alumni office, Rm, 2,
'Fr&nk Strong Hall. Your presence at this
meeting will be appreciated,

Very truly yours,

Leonard H, Axe, Chairman




